
                               13th ANNUAL YOUTH TURKEY HUNT 
AGES 16 and under 

APRIL 26, 2025 
 

                                                  
           ________________________ 
 
Pelican River Pheasants Forever is excited to announce the dates for our thirteenth annual 
turkey hunt. This year we are again asking participants to write down a couple sentences or 
paragraph explaining why you would like to go turkey hunting. We are using the write ups to 
select up to 15 participants for a guided hunt on Saturday, April 26th. Friday evening, April 25th 
we will have a greet and meet your guide and a short safety seminar at a small farm SE of 
Pelican Rapids. 
Name:                                                                                       Parent’s Name: 

Address:         Phone #: 

                
I would like a chance to go turkey hunting because…. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                
Please forward your application to:  DUE DATE 4-8-25 
 
Mail:                                                                                      Email: 
 
Tyler Scott                                                                              Tyler Scott 
201 Two Rivers rd                                                                  scotty5-18@hotmail.com 
Fergus Falls, MN                                                             **Call with any Q’s** (218-731-0623) 


